	DWA Club Meeting

Minutes

	 

 

	Date & Time
	3:00pm 29 September 2012

	location
	DWA Clubrooms

	Meeting called by
	Committee 

	Type of meeting
	Committee

	Note taker
	Chris Sinclair

	Attendees
	Paul Vlietstra, Chris Sinclair, Alan Taylor, Graeme Evans, Barbara Vlietstra, Keith Saunders, Simon Hall, Mal Porter, Dan Meehan

	APOLOGIEs
	Gareth Wood, Nathan Taylor

	 

	Agenda topics

	Election of Officers

	Nominations for  positions on the DWA committee were called for at the last AGM and as of 5pm Friday no new nominations had been received. The existing committee remained in place.

Tony Limburg advised prior to this meeting that he would like to step down from his position on the committee. As there were no nominations the committee asked Alan Taylor to fill this position until the next AGM and he accepted. 

Paul advised the meeting that he had decided to step down as President. Simon Hall was asked by the committee to fill this role and was happy to do so until the next AGM.

Chris also advised the meeting that he was also stepping down from the role of Secretary. The committee asked Paul if he would fill this role and he accepted until the next AGM

This left the position of Treasure vacant as Gareth had indicated at the AGM that he would no longer continue in this role. A this position was vacant and with no nominations to fill the role the committee asked Chris to fill this role and he accepted until the next AGM..

The DWA now has a full management committee and can proceed with with it's role of managing the affairs of the DWA.



	Other Business 

	DWA PO Box
The need for a DWA PO Box and it's cost was discussed with agreement reached that the DWA will continue with the existing arrangement at least until the next AGM. The DWA will proceed to invoice Windsurfing New Zealand for last year and the coming years usage of our PO Box. Chris will organize this once all financial documents have been handed over by Gareth.



	Meetiing Concluded
	4.30pm

	Next Meeting
	TBC 

	
	
	
	
	
	
	


